Year 1 Homework letter—Friday 5th July 2024



Year 1 had a fantastic afternoon with Mrs Blewitt and myself on Wednesday for move up day! They spent the afternoon in their new classroom; completing art work, establishing rules and getting

English

We have started a new book in English this week call Leo and the Octopus. The children are already hooked as an octopus visited Year 1 to delivery a very special letter.



<u>Maths</u>

In Maths, we have been learning how to tell the time to o'clock and half past. We have had fun challenging each other each other to tell the time and thinking about what we do at different times of the day.

Diary Dates

PTFA Summer Garden Party: Saturday 6th July -12.00pm-3.00pm

Summer Concert: Tuesday 9th July 6.00pm-7.00pm

Homework

Spellings (Summer 2 Week 5) on the sheet provided.

Reading books will continue to be changed on Monday, Wednesday and Friday.

PE this half term will be on Wednesday afternoons tables.

Art Exhibition

Thank you to all who came to our Art Exhibition this year. It was lovely to see so many of you!

We would appreciate any feedback from the Art Exhibition. We would love to hear what you think. Please scan the QR Code and leave us feedback!







We hope you all have a restful weekend. Year 1 Team

no	We	she	me	he	be	they	your	says	said	of	today	to	do	Ω	the
nof	Ι	has	his	ıs.	was	were	are	put	school	friend	ask	once	one	some	come
find	poor	door	our	house	full	pull	push	love	where	there	here	hm	by	SO	go
many	old	only	climb	children	both	most	wild	child	any	whole	behind	kind	because	floor	mind
last	fast	after	beautiful	pretty	people	busy	steak	break	great	every	told	hold	gold	cold	clothes
improve	money	half	prove	move	hour	bath	path	plant	pass	grass	again	water	class	father	past
			even	everybody	Christmas	parents	Mrs	Mr	who	should	еуе	sure	would	could	sugar